Members of the Black Student Union pose with the Mwendo Drummers, the guest performers, at the Black History Cookout sponsored by the Black Student Union Sunday evening. Students and faculty kicked off Black History Month 2009 with barbecue, music, and the Super Bowl on the overhead projector. Today’s event is Burundi native Jean-Marie Ngendahayo, visiting scholar in residence, who will present “The Perception of the USA in Africa” at 9:30 a.m. in Jackson Auditorium.
(Photo by Ryan Brown) 

News
The United States Navy Band will be performing at Jackson Auditorium on Tuesday, March 10 at 7:30 p.m. Tickets are free, but required for the performance. Tickets will be available beginning Tuesday, Feb. 10, and can be ordered online by visiting the TLU Web site at www.tlu.edu or by e-mail at tluinfo@tlu.edu. Call 830-372-6317 to order by phone or pick up your tickets in person at the TLU Bookstore. There is no limit on the number of tickets per person, but if more than 10 tickets are requested, a name and phone number will be required.
Professional activities

Prof. Shaaron Conoly, associate professor of music, and Dr. Doug Boyer, associate professor of music and director of the School of Music, attended the Texas Association of Music Schools Convention Jan. 29-31 in Austin.   Dr. Boyer begins his second year serving on the Commission on Cooperation in Higher Education for TAMS.

Miscellaneous

Financial Aid Fact of the Day - February is Financial Aid Awareness month.  Just a reminder that it is time to file the FAFSA for the 2009-2010 academic year. 

 

The TLU Office of Financial Aid is open Monday through Friday, from 8 a.m.-5 p.m. We are located in the Beck Center, just behind the Office of Admissions.  Call us at 830-372-8075 or stop by to speak with one of our counselors about your financial aid questions.

 

Check here each day in February for a new Financial Aid Fact of the Day!
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Dr. Ron Utecht, professor emeritus of business administration, guest lectures the Personal Finance course on managing model investment portfolios in Prof. Dave Sather’s economics class.
(Photo courtesy of Annette Roecker)

